
Visit of IFS probationers to Tropical Forest 
Research Institute, Jabalpur 

Two batches, 35 and 30 of IFS probationers from Indira Gandhi National 

Forest Academy, Dehradun visited TFRI, Jabalpur on  8th Jan., 2013 and  24th 

Jan., 2013. In an introductory meeting with them, Dr. U. Prakasham, Director, 

TFRI addressed them focusing on various forestry related issues of central India 

and contributions of TFRI thereto, which was followed by a brief presentation on 

institutional activities by Dr. N. Kulkarni, Head, Forest Extension Division. The 

probationers showed keen interest in the various research activities of TFRI and its 

problem solving approach. Dr. U. Prakasham others also shared his field 

experiences and various strategies to solve them.  
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